
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the June 1st SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Bob Mires

Absent:  John Waller

Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas, Don Jones, Bob Grover, Ben Hansen

The meeting was called to order at 11:58 a.m.

The minutes from the May 4th, 2014 Board of Directors meeting were approved as submitted.

Secretary Ralph Sutter submitted invoices to Treasurer Bob Mires.  The first invoice was for $90 to reimburse Sutter for the payment of the IOOF Hall rent for May, 2014.  The second, for $51.90 was reimbursement for renewing the slobytes.org domain name for five years with GoDaddy. Mires issued Sutter a check for  $141.90. 

This month, SLO Bytes received five volumes from O’Reilly Publishing as a benefit of SLO Bytes’ membership in APCUG.  They are

The Book of Gimp (2 copies)

Windows 7

Windows 8.1

Office 2013
The BOD agreed to offer Office 2013 and Windows 7 to the KCBX Training Center for its library.  The remaining three volumes will stay with SLO Bytes.  Training Officer Alan Raul was given one copy of The Book of Gimp.  The other books will be made available to SLO Bytes members.

Alan will not attend the July 2014 SLO Bytes meeting in July due to a scheduled shoulder surgery.  He has set up a web site to update his recovery.  Follow his progress at alanraul.com/wordpress President Earl Kaplan will be the presenter for the First Session, in Alan’s absence.  Ralph Sutter will coordinate the July 2014 Linux meeting.  Alan will hand off the computer cables to Ralph at the close of today’s meeting.  

Earl will circulate a sign-up sheet for those members who plan to attend the club’s BBQ at the July 6th meeting.  He has already contacted some of the volunteers from last year to learn if they plan to volunteer their services again this year.

The meeting ended at 12:25 pm. 
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